
U.S. Department ofJustiee 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 
Post Office Box 1158 
Newark, New Jersey 07101 

In Reply, Please Refer lo-

F ■ le  No, 

December 23, 1986 

James H. Lesar 
Attorney at Law 
918 F Street, N.W., Room 509 
Washington, D.C. 20004 

Re: Freedom of Information Act Request 

Dear Mr. Lesar: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your request dated 
December 10, 1986. 

At the present time there is a backlog in the Newark 
Office. All requests will be handled in chronological order. 
You will be advised of the results of your request as soon as 
possible. 

Your patience is appreciated. 

Sincerely yours, 

John C. McGinley 
Special Agent in Charge 

• 
By: 	Patric 	Adams 
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